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Year 5 CHET Trip – 2nd October 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
There will be a meeting for parents / carers at 6pm on Wednesday 2nd October, in the School 
Hall regarding the forthcoming trip to CHET. 
 
When we go to CHET the children only require: Pyjamas, towel, change of underwear, change 
of clothes (warm old tracksuit), small washbag for toiletries and a waterproof coat. Children 
may also bring along a disposable camera. All placed in a small hold all or rucksack. Further 
information will be given on the night. 
 
It is hoped that all children will be represented at the meeting. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Crann  
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